DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
NEW YORK DISTRICT, CORPS OF ENGINEERS
JACOB K. JAVITS FEDERAL BUILDING
NEW YORK, N.Y. 10278-0090

REPLYTO
ATTENTICN OF:

Regulatory Branch NOV - { 2010

SUBJECT:  Permit Application Number NAN-2010-01235
By ABD Fishkill, LCC (Summit Woods)

Mark A. Day
M. A. Day Engineering, PC
3 Van Wyck Lane Suite 2
Wappingers Falls, NY 12590
Dear Mr. Day:
We have received your application for a Department of the Army permit pursuant to:
[ ] Section 10 of the Rivers and Harbors Act of 1899
[X]  Section 404 of the Clean Water Act

[ 1 Section 103 of the Marine Protection, Research & Sanctuaries Act of 1972.

Please use the above referenced application number when requesting information concerning your
application. This number will be used on any further correspondence. '

You are advised not to undertake any activity in connection with the proposed work in waters of
the United States until the required Department of the Army authorization has been obtained.

You may contact the undersigned at (917) 790-8512 if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

2
/

Stephan Ryba
Project Manager
Western Permits Section



